Hinsdale South High School Booster Club Regular Meeting
Tuesday, April 11, 2023

Meeting called to order by Lana Johnson at 7:00 p.m. in the Hinsdale South Black and Gold Room
In attendance: Lana Johnson, Nehad Leonardson, Colleen Rudolph, Kathy Henn, Kerry Baur, Julie Sander, Trevor Hernandez, Jennifer Weigus, Colleen Carroll, Nick Chavarria
Executive board reports
Presidents’ report: Lana Johnson
Booster Buzz will go out on April 12, 2023. The Special Olympics is at Hinsdale South on April 23, 2023. Volunteers (3-4) will be needed to make and distribute the lunches to those in attendance. Teacher Appreciation week is from May 8-12, 2023. Coffee cakes will be provided by the Booster Club on May 9, 2023.
Vice President’s report: No report
Secretary’s report: Kathy Henn
Motion to approve the March 2023 meeting minutes was made by Keri Baur and seconded by Jen Weigus.
Treasurer’s/Financial report: Colleen Rudolph
Motion to approve the March 2023 financials made by Kerry Baur and seconded by Nehad Leonardson.
Administrative Representative/Student Activities: Nick Chavarria
Standardized state-wide testing is April 12, 2023. He thanked the Booster Club for grant funds provided to the school. The seniors nominated Mr. Wolcow for the faculty speaker for this year’s graduation. Senior picnic will be the last day of school. April 27, 2023 is cap and gown distribution in the cafeteria. Nick was asked by Principle Hardy and Tammy Prentiss to share the “Portrait of a graduate” with the Booster Club. It was developed by a committee in 2022 to develop what attributes the district would like to see in its graduates. The information is to be used as a “lense” or “filter” for further initiatives in the district. The Booster Club members asked questions and offered feedback for Nick to bring questions and feedback to the D86 Leadership.
Committee reports
Fundraising: Lana Johnson
Senior Yard sign sales are going well. Distribution of the sales are May 2, 2023 from 5-6pm at the circle drive. Lauri will need help from 2-3 people. 
Membership/Directory: No report
Post Prom: Colleen Carroll
Chaperones are needed for post prom. Tickets are $25/person. The BBQ fundraiser was a success raising over $600
Website/Social media/Marketing: No report
Merchandise: Julie Sander: Next sale will be May 21, 2023. Flag orders have been distributed. There are some that haven’t been picked up yet. There are some left in inventory.  
Old business: None
New business: 2023-2024 Leadership
Colleen Rudolph and Kathy Henn will be “graduating” from the Club
Joanna Petersen has volunteered to become the Booster Club secretary. The Booster Club still needs a treasurer for next year.

Meeting adjourned at 7:32 p.m by Lana Johnson.
The next meeting will be on May 9, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. in the Hinsdale South Black and Gold Room.

Submitted by Kathy Henn,
HSHS Booster Club Secretary

